COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shippng,

71, Fenchurch Street, BG 2.

11th February, 1958,

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 5th
instant, with plan No, 18203 advised therein of bedplate
end crankshaft proposed in connection with lessrs. Soc. Ane
John Cockerill's Yard No. 65%,

It 1s noted that the span of bearings
for the main engines of this vessel i1s 470 rm. and not 460 mm,
as previously stated, end with engines having remaining
particulars as set forth in my letter of the 18th May, 1937,
the originally approved size of erenkshaft, vizi- 240 mm,
diameter, is in order.

T am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ANTWERP.




